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7 October 2021 

 
Dear Sixth Form parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to you as I have been advised by Ricards Lodge High School that they have had a rise in Covid19 positive 
cases which has not been the case at Rutlish to date.   
 
For students who have lessons on the Rutlish site: I advise students to hand sanitise upon entry to each building and 
each classroom or area they are working in. I also strongly advise students consider wearing a face covering when in 
classrooms, corridors and indoor spaces. 
 
For students who have lessons on the Ricards site: face coverings must be worn in classrooms and corridors and other 
indoor spaces. 
 
If any student has any covid19 symptoms, please take a LFD test. If the result is positive, please stay at home and book 
a PCR test.  Students aged 16 and over are eligible to be vaccinated if they wish to do so. Please see the attached 
information. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your child’s Tutor or Head of Year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms L Howarth 
Headteacher 
 
Cc: all staff 
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